
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF CAMDEN 

 

NOTICE # 1 

 

Please take notice that RFP #22-21 “TAX MAP MAINTENANCE OF 

DIGITAL TAX MAPS AND GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION SYSTEM BASE 

MAP SERVICES” scheduled for Tuesday, October 4, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. has 

been canceled.  The City will re-advertise at a later date. 

 

Lateefah Chandler 

Purchasing Agent 

 

September 13, 2022 

 

 


